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Miami Dade College receives $10M grant
for construction training
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Miami Dade College’s School of Architecture has obtained a nearly $10 million grant to train
workers in manufactured construction.

The grant from the U.S. Department of Labor comes as construction employment is rebounding
and some builders have found on-site contractors in short supply. This new program will provide
certification programs tied to existing manufacturing technology and construction management
programs.

RELATED CONTENT: South Florida construction activity sees double-digit growth in first half of
2014

“We are excited to be able to establish the certification program for manufactured construction,”
MDC President Dr. Eduardo J. Padrón said in a news release. “This grant will greatly help our
efforts to assist our students in getting the skills they need for jobs in an in-demand industry, and,
in turn, will help the industry and Florida’s economy.”

Brian Bandell covers banking, finance, health care and education. Get the latest
banking news with our free daily newsletter. Click here to subscribe.
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